THE HILL UNITED PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH
CORNER OF SECOND AND EAST BRADY STREETS
BUTLER, PENNSYLVANIA

C. KENNETH HALL

D. DOUGLAS WHITING
MINISTERS

October 30, 1959

Mrse. Maurice Horwitsz
L10 North McKean
Butler, Pennsylvania

Dear Mrs. Horwitz:

The end of our hour together came far too quickly. The young
people have so much they would like to know and understand. We
have so much we would like to share with them. It is furstrating
but moments such as we had in the Synagogue cannot help but make
the days and years ahead much richer for our young people. We
are looking forward to continuing our quest for understanding

as Mre. Jaffe visits with us this week.

There has not been opportunity to do more than scan the armload
of material you sent home with us. We are looking forward to
an enjoyable time in the future as we study them more closely.
If you feel that you need them before we finish, feel free to
calle Otherwise we will plan on returning them after die have
enjoyed them as much as time will allow.

Thank you for your interest in the young people and for giving
the time to share something of your hertiage and fellowship.
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